
ESUMMER - 

LAKE OAKLAND HEIGHTS ASSOCIATION 
PROMOTING FUN AND A COMMUNITY SPIRIT 

November-December 2013 

NOVEMBER ACTIVITIES 
 
Tues., Nov. 12 at 6:30 PM  
Ladies Auxiliary – Craft Night and dinner out 
 
Tues.,  Nov. 19 at 7:30 PM 
Board Meeting at the home of Carolyn Bree 
 
Thurs., Nov. 28, 2013 
Thanksgiving Day 
There is so much for which we  
can be thankful. 
  

DECEMBER ACTIVITIES 
 
Tues., Dec. 3 – 7:30 PM 
LOHA General Meeting at the Waterford 
Church of Christ on Williams Lake Rd., past  
Dixie Hwy.  Approval of 2014 LOHA Budget 
 
Tues., Dec. 10 at 6:30 PM 
Ladies Auxiliary  Potluck Dinner at the home  
of Fran Amos. 
 
Wed., Dec. 18 after dark 
Christmas Decorating Contest 
for best window, best theme and best overall.   
Be sure to put on your Christmas lights so as to 
be included in the contest.  Money prizes are 
awarded. 
 

HONOR OUR MILITARY 
FORMER LOHA MEMBER 

Larry Miyamoto, who grew up in the subdivision, 
was recently promoted to Lieutenant Colonel in 
the United States Marine Corp. Larry graduated 
from Mott High School in 1983.   
Shortly after that he enlisted in  
the Marine Corp. The family is  
very proud of him. His mother,  
Annie  Miyamoto, now lives on  
Lake Oakland Shores. She also 
works at Tenuta’s.  Let her  
know that she should be proud. 

 

RANDY, OUR U.S. MAIL CARRIER, IS RETIRING 
Randy, who has served this subdivision, well, for many 
years, is retiring at the end of December.  
He’s been with Postal Service for 33  
years.  You may want to acknowledge  
his service by putting a card for  
him in your mailbox in December. 
  

ALERT 
1) Anyone who knows the owner of a newer white 
pickup truck with black detailing around the wheel 
wells, contact Bob Majka (618-9652). This vehicle was 
doing doughnuts in the parking lot & throwing stones 
onto the stored boats 
2) Beware of possible break-ins between 9:30 and  
10:30 AM.  This seems to be the time for such activity. 
 

BE A CONSIDERATE RESIDENT 
Do not park your vehicles so as to block the public 
sidewalk, as it makes it difficult for senior citizens, the 
handicapped and children to navigate those sidewalks. 
Doing so is in violation of a State Law and local 
ordinances prohibit it.  Thank You. 
 

WELCOME TO 2014 LOHA BOARD 
President Lee Howell, Vice-president Don Swanson, 
Secretary Sharon Gwin, Treasurer Gordon Woolslayer, 
Expeditor Bob Majka, Boating Director John Mayer, 
Legal Director Don Osborne, Promotional Director Lynn 
Woolslayer, Safety Director Jerry Chamberlain, Social 
Director Pam Pope.  
 

THANKS TO ALL THE PEOPLE WHO DELIVERED 
THE LOHA NEWSLETTERS IN 2013 

The list includes Bethany Neldrett, Bob Majka, Deb & 
Dave Gurney, Rita Plewa, Don Morrow, Carol Stanich, 
Sharon & Larry Gwin, Judy & Ron Santavicca, Jesse and 
Gloria Fink, Messers, John & Liz Mayer, Pam Pope, 
Woolslayer Family, Don Swanson Lee Howell & Darryl 
Moore.  Watch for the cookie lady in December. 
 

Beach Attendent & Weenie Shack Concession 
 positions open for 2014. Contact Lynn Woolslayer 
(674-1671) or Lee Howell (673-8989) for details. 
 
The 2014 LOHA Directory will be delivered in 2014. 

 

 



          THE ARTIST                    THE PEOPLE IN OUR NEIGHBORHOOD ON HALLOWEEN  
 

 
 

SERVICES  OFFERED  BY 
RESIDENTS  OF  LOHA 

Carol Leonard (420-7957) - your 
neighborhood Town and Country Real 
Estate Agent 
Cliff Miller (673-8346)– scissors, knives, 
mower  blade sharpening 
Nancy Murray (674-7036) – customizes 
candy wrappers for any occasion & is a 
professional photographer 
Paige and Brooke Murray (674-7036) – Dog 
and house watching and babysitting     
Cassie Stoutenburg (673-0341) is available  
for babysitting.  She is 14.5 years old. 
Alaina Valente (248-421-8044) pet sitting  
for vacations.   
Jay Weinberg (248-210-0545), a 15-year 
teacher in Clarkston, will tutor children in 
elementary or middle school subjects. Call 
after 3:00 PM.  
There is room in the newsletter for members 
to advertise their services.  Call Carolyn Bree 
(673-5347). 

The LOHA Newsletter is made available in print through the Waterford Church of Christ. 

 
2013 LOHA BOARD  
MEMBERS CAN BE 

REACHED  
 
  President – Lee Howell  
(673-8989) 
Vice-president  - Don Swanson 
(674-1216) 
Secretary – Sharon Gwin  
(674-3305) 
Treasurer – Gordon Woolslayer 
(674-1671) 
Boating Director – John Mayer 
(673-7604) 
Expeditor – Bob Majka  
(618-9652) 
Legal – Don Osborne   
(674-3690) 
Promotional – Lynn Woolslayer 
(674-1671) 
Social – Pam Pope  
(248-342-3543) 
Safety – Jerry Chamberlain 
(673-8148) 

TO ADD TO THE 
NEWSLETTER 

Submit articles, pictures, births, 
deaths or celebrations to editor, 
Carolyn, 673-5347 or e-mail her 
at breebreaker@hotmail.com. 
 

 
 

We send our sympathy  
The families of Betty Wood 
and Duane Laterno, both of 
Shoals, who passed away in 
October. 
Get Well to Cindy 
Andrews’ Dad, Adam, who 
is presently living with her. 

LOHA HAS A WEBSITE 
Read the minutes from Board 
and General Meetings, the 
Bylaws and Beach Rules, and 
see the Newsletter with its 
photos in color by going to  
http://www.lohpa.com/ . 
Pictures for the website 
are sent to Bethany Neldrett, 
at webmaster@lohpa.com 
 

Austin 

 

Marilyn Parks’  
Handmade Quilt 

 
  

 

  

 

 

Winners of the Halloween Costume Judging 
1-3 yr olds:  Aubree Pattillo, Bradyn Pattillo, Brook Reiser 
4-6 yr olds:  Kara Marsh, Jaden Flores, Nicholas Mayer 
7-9 year olds:  Carter Oard, Hailee Milmime, Alyssa Albrent 
10-12 year olds:Lucie Mayer, Hannah Rossman, Madison  
    Swain 
16 & up: Mink Family, Carol Stanich, ---- Courtney Riddle,  
      ape & clown unknown, Tyler Wallens & Brianna Caverly 
(Would the ape and clown send their names to Carolyn.) 

1st, 2nd, 3rd  3rd, 1st, 2nd  1st, 2nd, 3rd  

2nd, 1st, 3rd  

1st, non-contestant, 2nd  

combined 2nd  

1st 

3rd 


